
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

Wanted for Armed Robbery 
018th District (Near North) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About the Crime: 
On March 18th, 2016 at approx. 3:35 pm, the male captured in the above pictures produced 
a handgun and robbed a victim inside of her garage on the 2000 block of North Kenmore 
Ave. The offender was described as a white male, 5'05-5'06,160-170lbs, with a fair 
complexion. The offender was seen driving the grey vehicle in the top picture on the right, 
believed to be a 2016 Volkswagen Jetta with an Uber X sticker on the lower, right side of the 
back window. 
  

What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings and report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, limp, acne, teeth, etc...)  

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If video surveillance equipment is present, please save a copy of the incident for 
investigating detectives 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 742-5778 or (312) 747 - 8382 
   Reference: RD# HZ192210 
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